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Hainford Newsletter 
What a busy two weeks it has been. From racing kit cars, (see below) to art afternoons and assessments 
children have been busier then ever. This week I have been particularly impressed with the attitude that 
children approached their assessments with. They gave everything their best and applied the knowledge and 
skills that they have learnt during the year with great success. Great work! 
 
Sports Day and Family Picnic 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all to our sports day on Tuesday 1st July. We are keeping a close 
eye on the weather forecast as the predicted temperature continues to rise. If temperatures are too hot and 
a yellow weather warning is issued, we will have to postpone until the following Tuesday. We will confirm 
on Monday. 
 
Goblin Racing 
Last Monday, our Year 6s represented the school as our Hainford Harriers, racing our Greenpower electronic 
kit car against other cars from the Nebula schools. They showed excellent teamwork coming 2nd and 3rd in 
the three separate races. Great racing! 
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All being well, children’s End of year reports will be sent out on Thursday 10th July 2025. There will then be 
a drop-in session on Monday 14th July for any parents who would like to discuss their reports with their 
child’s teacher. You can contact the school office for an appointment in the usual way. 
 
 
Celebration Afternoon 
Following on from the success of previous open afternoons, we will again be inviting parents and carers to 
pop into school from 2:15pm on Wednesday 16th July to celebrate the children’s work. This will be great 
opportunity to see a range of children’s work including artwork, poems and much much more. We look 
forward to seeing many of you then. 

 
Hainford Attendance Information 

School Target: 98% 
This year so far: 95.85% 

 

 
 

Summer Term 2025  
 
June 2025 
30th Nebula Spelling Bee competition at WWL (selected pupils) 
 

July 2025 
1st Family picnic and sports day 
3rd Class 1 trip to the beach 
4th Nebula cricket matches for selected KS2 pupils 
7th Nebula speech event for selected pupils 
8th Sports Day slip date in case of poor weather on the 1st July 
10th End of year reports out 
14th Summer reading challenge assembly 
14th Assertive mentoring drop-in for parents wishing to discuss reports 
16th Open Afternoon – Parents/carers invited to celebrate children’s work 
22nd Final Day 
22nd Leaver’s assembly at 9:15am at All Saints Church – families of yr6 leavers welcome 

 
Thank you for all your support! 


